
 

  

  

FORMULAIC FUNDING 
PROJECTIONS 

 

Services will provide population 
based federal funding allocations by 
category from the BIL. 
 

 

  

 

 

60% of the infrastructure law was designated as formulaic funding… has your agency received any? 

The Bipartisan Infrastructure Law (BIL) was authorized in November 2021 and approved more than $1 Trillion 
over 5 years for federal funding to be allocated to various infrastructure categories. Roughly 60% of the 
allocated funding is formulaic, which is based upon populations from cities and counties to create the 
proportional distribution of BIL dollars. Most local agencies do not know their allocations or the timing and 
processes associated with sub-allocations from the applicable state or metropolitan planning organization. 

Your community deserves to understand its allocation amount and how to access the funding. 
 

 
 Roadways 
 Bridges 
 Public Transit 

 

 EV Network Infrastructure 
 Climate Resiliency 
 Water 

 

 

Two years of BIL federal funding 
allocations have already been 
sent to all fifty states (California 
has already received ~ $10 Billion) 

Your public agency’s 
population was used to 
calculate the amount of 
funding for your state 

Customized funding 
projections for your agency 
will be completed for the 
categories above 

 

 
Contact: Shane L. Silsby    

Email:  shane@silsby-sa.com  

Website: www.silsby-sa.com  

Contact me today for a high-level 
strategy session and customized 
funding projection analyses. 


